Seminar RSVP Email Lookout Notice Request

Dear SLC Principals,

The dates have finally been finalized for the Fall 2008 seminars, so I'm ready to send an RSVP email to the participants who have been confirmed by you in order to provide them with these dates and to request that they send me a return email confirming that the dates work for them and that they will be participating. 

Getting an return email from each participant is critical. When we send participants emails in the future with agendas, etc., we need to be sure that these emails are going to the correct email addresses. (I've already corrected more than a half-dozen obviously incorrect registrant email addresses this week using the addresses on your school's website, but there may be incorrect addresses that are not so obvious.)

As you did last semester, please send an email to ALL teachers so we finalize seminar numbers and can catch any mistakes now. A suggested draft of this email is below, but of course feel free to customize!

I will be sending a separate email to those who registered for a seminar that didn't run or was full.

thanks,

John Newlin

Great Schools Partnership

831-3259

Dear Faculty,

On June 14, John Newlin sent an RSVP email to each person who is currently registered for a 3-day cross-school seminar for Fall 2008. If you received such an email, please be sure to open and respond to it. If you did NOT receive such an email but still believe you are registered for a Fall 2008 seminar, please contact John immediately at 773-0505 or jnewlin@greatschoolspartnership.org and leave a quick message including how John or Mary Hastings can reach you so this can be cleared-up before you leave for the summer.
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